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Loudoun to Hold In-Person Location and Design Public Hearing for Westwind 
Drive Project June 5, 2023 

Loudoun County invites members of the public to attend a location and design public 
hearing about the Westwind Drive from Loudoun County Parkway to Old Ox Road project. The 
hearing will be held on Monday, June 5, 2023, from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. at Stone Hill Middle School, 
23415 Evergreen Ridge Drive in Ashburn. 

 
Public hearing materials, including the legal advertisement, are available for review at 

loudoun.gov/westwind. 
 
The project begins at the intersection of Westwind Drive and Loudoun County Parkway 

(Route 607) and extends south approximately 6,330 feet to the intersection of Ladbrook Drive and 
Old Ox Road (Route 606). This four-lane, median-divided road will include construction of a new 
section of Westwind Drive from State Street to Ladbrook Drive in addition to other improvements 
along existing sections of Westwind Drive and Ladbrook Drive. The Westwind Drive extension will 
include a four-lane bridge over Broad Run. This project will directly link the roadways between two 
Metrorail Silver Line stations, the Loudoun Gateway and Ashburn stations, by connecting Loudoun 
County Parkway and Old Ox Road.   

 
Comments will be accepted during the meeting or by June 19, 2023, through the online 

comment form at loudoun.gov/westwind; by mail to Yuliya Esmond, Loudoun County Department 
of Transportation & Capital Infrastructure, 101 Blue Seal Drive, Suite 102, Leesburg, Va, 20177, or 
by email at dtci@loudoun.gov. Please reference “Westwind Drive” in the subject line. 

 
Funding for this project includes local tax funding and VDOT Smart Scale funding (State 

Project: 2988-053-175, PE101, RW201, C501; Federal: STP-5B01; UPC: 111670). This is a state 
and federally funded project that is administered by Loudoun County. 

 
For more information about the Westwind Drive project, including a link to sign up for 

updates about the project and upcoming public meeting, visit loudoun.gov/westwind. 
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